Newsletter

November 2024+

BUTTS AREA REGENERATION

COMMUNITY CONSULTATION EVENT



A community consultation event was held on Wednesday November 6th in St Canice's Neighbourhood Hall. There was a very good attendance from the community. Feedback forms were distributed at

Please return all completed forms to the office at **No 19, Pearse St.** before **Friday 22nd of November**.

the event.



All materials displayed at the event and feedback forms are available to view at the office,

19, Pearse St at the following times:

Tuesday - 10.30-2.30, Wednesday - 10.30-2.30 and Friday - 10.30-2.30



Drop in to find out more!

Household Surveys



Global Home Warranties

have been appointed to carry out surveys of the house conditions in the Butts area and are starting on Monday 18th of November. We will continue to contact households to arrange appointments for the surveys. The process will take a number of months and the reports will give greater details of issues arising in houses in the area. This will form part of the future planning process for the Butts Area Regeneration Project.



Community News

Mayfair Library Events

Teen Workshop - Clothes Repair Workshop, for ages 12+

Clothes repair workshop for teens - Saturday 16th of November and Saturday 23rd of November, 11.30-1.30

Get in touch with the Mayfair Library to put your name down if you are interested in participating. Contact - 056 7794174

